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We wish you and yours a safe Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

The Living Skies Regional Council office will be closed December 19, 2024 to 
January 3, 2025 inclusive.  In case of an emergency, please contact Tracy 
Murton at tmurton@united-church.ca or by calling 1-306-716-2955 and 
leaving a message.  To learn of other staff’s holiday plans, please see their 
bounce back messages. 
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